
Patrick Duxbury 

From: Joel Holder [Joel_Holder@gov.nt.ca]

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 2:25 PM

To: Patrick Duxbury; Gavin More

Subject: RE: Update on GNWT IR responses regarding CGV and Sidon EAs
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Patrick, 
  
I've asked that GNWT staff at the Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre review our past responses to 
Information Requests concerning the EA of Consolidated Gold Win Ventures' and Sidon International's mineral 
exploration programs.  The response back I received was that the information we provided Nov. 02, 2005 is still up to date 
and that no new archaeological investigations have been conducted in the CGV or Sidon development areas since the IR 
was issued.  
  
Thank you for the opportunity to review and update our response but at this time there is no new information. 

Joel M. Holder  
Environmental Assessment Analyst  
Policy, Legislation & Communications  
Department of Environment and Natural Resources  
Government of the Northwest Territories  
6th Floor - Scotia Centre, 5102-50th Avenue  
PO Box 1320  
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2L9  

joel_holder@gov.nt.ca  

Tel: (867) 920-6106  
Fax: (867) 873-4021  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Patrick Duxbury [mailto:PDuxbury@mveirb.nt.ca] 
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 11:09 AM 
To: Gavin More 
Cc: Joel Holder 
Subject: Update on GNWT IR responses regarding CGV and Sidon EAs 
 
Please find attached a letter regarding above-cited subject 
  
Patrick Duxbury,  M.Sc. 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
P.O Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Phone: (867) 766-7062 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca 
  


